[Submit Letter on the Company’s Letterhead]

RE: Princeton Apartments
Dear Minnesota Housing:

Bluewater Plumbing supports the Princeton Apartments proposed by Princeton. We employ 20+
employees. We are located 2 miles from the proposed development.

The lack of available rental housing has impeded our ability to recruit and hire employees due to
long commutes to our facility for employment, more housing within 5 miles will greatly increase our
recruiting efforts and quality of life for our employees

Sincerely,

Josh Deziel

President-4-9-24
bluewaterp@yahoo.com-- (763) 238-1002
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